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Announcement: Citizen at Large Opening for the North Oakland County 
Fire Authority Board of Directors 

 

The North Oakland County Fire Authority (NOCFA) Board of Directors 
announces the opening of the Citizen at Large representative member. This 
position shall serve as the fifth member of the NOCFA Board of Directors for a 
minimum of 2 years and shall not be a current or past N.O.C.F.A. employee or 
immediate family member of the same. 

 

• NOCFA Board Members must attend monthly meetings and are 
responsible for the governing of the Fire Authority. 
 

• Board members do not receive compensation for performing the duties 
required as a Board Member. 
 

• Applicants must be a registered voter and reside in the boundaries of 
Holly Township or Rose Township. 
 

Anyone interested in applying for the position is asked to send 
correspondence to: 
 

Debbie Miller 
NOCFA Board Secretary 
9080 Mason Street 
Holly, MI 48442 
Or Email to: clerk@rosetownship.com 
 

Correspondence must be received by 4PM on February 17, 2025 
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